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April 27, 2005

Licensing Assistant Section
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region #1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415
Attn: Dr. Sattar Lodhi
Via Fax: 610-337-5393

Subject: Change of Radiation Safety Officer

Dear Dr. Lodhi: 030334c3

We hold NRC byproduct material license number 29-30119-01. We would like to
amend our license to reinstate Dr. Tibor Keler, Senior Director Preclinical
Development as our Radiation Safety Officer. Mr. Mark Haydock, the Radiation
Safety Officer listed, has left the company as of February 11, 2005.

Please note that Dr. Keler has previously served as RSO on this license and his
records should be on file with you.

Please remove Mark Haydock and Ward Sauls from the license as they are no
longer with Medarex.

If you have questions, please feel free to call me directly, 908-479-2433.

Sincerely,

b4- ken
Tibor Keler, Ph.D.
Senior Director, Preclinical Development

cc: Wesley R. Van Pelt, Ph.D., CIH, CHP - Consultant
Geoff Nichol, M.D., MBA - Senior VP Product Development
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